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Dear FS Keith Lannom:

As an adopted citizen of the State of Idaho and an avid user of the awesome Federal lands 
which you manage,  I am writing in strong support of the Stibnite Gold Project.

When Federal Lands benefit from enormous environmental clean up, it is generally a great 
thing.  I support the private public partnership between Midas Gold and the U.S. Forest 
Service.

Midas Gold is clearly serious about protecting our natural resources as they attempt to extract 
gold ore from the Stibnite claim.  The fact that Laurel Sayer, a life long respected 
conservationist, is the CEO of the Midas Gold operation speaks volumes.  This project will 
only be good for Idaho and for our natural resources.  Midas Gold will leave the site better 
than they found it.  A really good outcome for everyone.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at any time.

Regards,

ephraim greenwall

8th Street Marketplace
404 South 8th Street
Boise, ID  83702
208.429.1639
415.357.1005
415.218.4850 cell
415.357.1006 fax
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